Eye on the World February 17, 2024

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of February 17, 2024.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with self-indulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take you stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

So much division in the world

- An article by Morgan Phillips and Kelly Laco titled "U.S. Fears Putin Wants to Put Nuclear Weapons in Space Sparking Washington Furor Over 'Serious National Security Threat'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Morgan Phillips and Kelly Laco titled "'Serious National Security Threat' Is 'Russia Wanting to Put a Nuclear Weapon in Space': Biden Urged to Declassify All Materials After Ominous Warning From Top Republican Mike Turner [House Intel Chair]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Peter Hess and Matthew Phelan titled "How Russia's Brazen Plan to Put Nukes in Space Could Cripple America Causing a Nationwide Blackout, Grounding Military Aircraft Fleet and Disabling Banking System" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Wills Robinson titled "Kremlin Tries to Shoot Down Claims It Is Putting Nuclear Weapons in Space: Putin's Top Spokesman Accuses Biden of Playing a 'Trick' to Get More Money for Ukraine" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

Comments – about U.S. retaliatory strikes

• An article by Paul Farrell titled "U.S. Seizes Massive Stash of Iranian Weapons Headed for Houthi Rebels in Yemen – Including Hundreds of Ballistic Missile Parts and Explosives Being Shipped Over on a Rusty Skiff in the Arabian Sea" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Carries Out Cyberattack on Iranian Warship in Red Sea" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.

Hamas does not minimize civilian casualties

• An article by Staff titled "Hamas Uses Civilians as Human Shields, Gazan Journalist States" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Continued attempt at cease fire and hostage deal

- An article by Staff titled "Israel to Send Top Delegation to Cairo for Hostage Talks With Egypt, Qatar and U.S." was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by David Averre titled "CIA, Mossad and Qatar Hold 'Quartet Meeting' With Egypt 'to Discuss Truce in Gaza' Ahead of Israel Offensive in Rafah" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "CIA Chief Meets Netanyahu, Mossad Head in Israel Amid Hostage Deal Talks" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "What Is More Important to Israelis: Destroying Hamas or Bringing Hostages Home? [Poll Said 40 Percent Chose Overthrowing Hamas and 32 Percent Chose Rescuing Hostages]" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Rejects Israeli Proposal to Release 1,500 Inmates for Hostages" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Hamas terror chief (Yahya Sinwar)

- An article by Dr. Liraz Margalit titled "Below the Belt: IDF Spokesperson Hit Yahya Sinwar Where It Hurts [Showing a Video Filmed on October 10 of Sinwar Running Away Instead of Protecting People]" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Leader Yahya Sinwar Did Not Expect Consequences of October 7 to Be 'This Dangerous' and His Calculations 'Have Not Gone as Planned' After Underestimating Israel's Response" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

When will Israel stop?

• An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israeli Victory in Gaza Depends on IDF Entering Rafah – Netanyahu Says" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 11, 2024.

- An article by Staff titled "Hamas Commander Killed by IDF Held Murdered Hostage in Hospital" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "UN Aid Chief Warns Against Possible Spillover From Gaza Into Egypt" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Egypt Building Border Wall As Israel Assaults Rafah" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel, Hezbollah Trade Blows as IDF Works to Retrieve Gaza Hostages' Bodies" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.

Hamas tunnels

- An article by Perkin Amalaraj titled "Israeli Military Discovers Tunnels Under UN Gaza Headquarters and Claims Area Was Used by Hamas Militants as Electrical Supply Room" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Jacob Laznik titled "IDF Finds Hamas Command Tunnel Under UNRWA Gaza Headquarters" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "UNRWA Chief: We Didn't Know What Was Under Our Gaza Headquarters" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 11, 2024.

International – anti-Semitism

- An article by Staff titled "UN Official: Hamas October 7 Massacre a 'Reaction to Israeli Oppression'" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Top European Rights Court Upholds Belgian Ban [From 2017 and 2018] on Kosher Slaughter" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Jews and Muslims Fight for Religious Freedom Together [With Both Anti-Semitism and Islamophobia on the Rise in Europe]" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Nearly 60% Increase in Anti-Semitic Incidents in 2023; Combat Anti-Semitism" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

• An article by Tzvi Joffre titled "Israeli Teacher Helped Hamas Aim Rockets at Sensitive Site, Arrested" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 11, 2024.

- An article by Danielle Greymann-Kennard titled "'Hamas Is Not a Terrorist Group' Says UN Relief Chief Martin Griffiths" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Alex Winston titled "IDF Launches Op in Gaza's Nasser Hospital to Retrieve Hostages' Bodies" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Gallant: Israel Has No Interest in Lebanon War, but We Must Prepare" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Israel Strikes Dozens of Hezbollah Targets in Lebanon; Military Says" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Tovah Lazaroff titled "Israel Pans U.S. Two-States Plan as a Gift to Palestinians, Eyes Victory Over Hamas" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Joanie Margulies titled "Abbas: PA Will Take Charge of Gaza to Prevent 'Second Nakba' for Palestinians" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Yuval Barnea titled "Netanyahu Seeks to Plug Leaks With Legal Action Against Journalists" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 16, 2024.

Iran

- An article by Hassan Mahmoudi titled "The Iranian Regime Is Using Wikipedia to Spread Disinformation" was posted at americanthinker.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Massive Blast Seen in Iranian Chemical Production Factory, Fire Breaks Out" was posted at jpost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Saudi Arabia

- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Graeme Baker titled "Saudi Arabia to Get First Alcohol Shop in More Than 70 Years" was posted at bbc.com on Jan. 24, 2024.
- An article by Kate Bartlett titled "BRICS Got Beef: South Africa to Sell Meat to Saudi Arabia" was posted at voanews.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

Russia-Ukraine war

• An article by Jamie Shapiro titled "Putin Calls Up His Dad's Army: Russia 'Will Raise

Age Limit of Military Personnel by 20 Years to Age 70' as Leader Desperately Looks for More Troops to Fight His War in Ukraine; Says UK Intelligence" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.

Comments - about NATO

- An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "NATO Chief Warns Conflict With Russia Could Last 'Decades', Demands West Increase Arms Production" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 11, 2024
- An article by Jon Michael Raasch titled "[Some] Republicans Back Donald Trump's [Sarcastic] Claim Encouraging Russia to Invade NATO Countries Who Don't 'Pay Up': Allies Who Fail to Pay Their Dues Should See This as 'a Real Threat' Say GOP Hardliners" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Rob Crilly titled "Trump Demands NATO 'Pay Their Bills' Because U.S. Is Paying '\$150 Billion' More Than Their Allies Who Have Given a 'Fraction' to the Ukraine War" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments about Russia

• An article by Vladimir Kara-Murza titled "Even From a Russian Prison, I Can See Putin's

Weakness" was posted at washingtonpost.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Brian Hioe titled "A Month After Taiwan's Election, Cross-Strait Tensions Continue to Simmer" was posted at the diplomat.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Matthew Loh titled "China Can't Use Civilian Ships to Invade Taiwan Just Yet, but It's Getting There; Says Former U.S. Intelligence Officer" was posted at insider.com on Feb. 16, 2024.

Comments – potential biological problems

• An article by Alexa Lardieri titled "U.S. Is Collaborating With Chinese Scientists to Make Bird Flu Strains More Infectious and Deadly as Part of \$1 Million Project – Despite Fears Similar Tests Unleashed Covid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

International covid

• An article by David James titled "South Australian Court Rules Employers Who Mandated Covid Jabs Can Be Held Liable for Injuries" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 5,

2024.

• An article by Andreas Wailzer titled "Barbados Tech Minister Says Covid Crisis Had the 'Advantage' of Introducing Digital ID" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Climate agenda – international comments

- An article by Ella Kietlinska titled "Germany Outlines Plan to Subsidize Gas-to-Hydrogen Shift [Gas Power Plants Can Switch to Hydrogen, Which Will Be Produced With Renewable Energy]" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by Brian Lilley titled "Charlie Angus' [Canadian] Bill to Ban Gas Station Advertizing a Joke [Meaning Ridiculous]" was posted at torontosun.com on Feb. 7, 2024.
- An article by David Blackmon titled "Canada Is Taking Anti-Fossil Fuel Craziness to a Whole New Level [as Parliament Member Charlie Angus of Ontario Expressed an Interest in Treating Oil, Gas and Coal Industries in the Same Way Governments Went After Big Tobacco in the 1990s]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Jack Montgomery titled "EU Backpedals on Green Agenda Due to Farmer Protests" was posted at thenationalpulse.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Anthony Murdoch titled "Trudeau Environment Minister Says Funding for New Roads Should Be Directed to Fight 'Climate Change'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Anthony Murdoch titled "Trudeau Government 'Green' Heat Pump Scheme a Dismal Failure; Records Show" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

- Looking back to February 2023, an article by Thomas Catenacci titled "China Unleashes Massive Coal Power Expansion Despite John Kerry's Climate Pleas" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 27, 2023.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Amy Hawkins titled "China Ramps Up Coal Power Despite Carbon Neutral Pledges" was posted at theguardian.com on April 23, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Darrell Proctor titled "China Will Guarantee Financial Support for Coal-Fired Power Plants" was posted at powermag.com on Nov. 10, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, an article by David Blackmon titled "What Does China Know That the Biden Administration Doesn't? [As China's National Development and Reform

Commission Recently Announced the Plan to Subsidize the Building of New Coal-Fired Electricity Generation Plants]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Doubles Down on Climate Cooperation With China as Xi's Economy Goes on Coal Binge" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Global intentions – WEF, WHO, UN and others

- An article by Andreas Wailzer titled "Tucker Carlson at World Governments Summit Calls Out Tran-Humanists Who 'Think They're God'" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Frank Wright titled "Klaus Schwab Headlined This Year's World Governments Summit but Is His Influence Weakening?" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Tim Hinchliffe titled "Klaus Schwab Proclaims Technology-Driven 'New Dawn of Human Civilization' at World Governments Summit" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

Biden family business - deep state has known about it for years

- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "Biden Inc. [Quoted: 'Over His Decades in Office Joe's Family Fortunes Have Closely Tracked His Political Career']" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 2, 2019.
- Looking back to August 2019, an article by Ben Schreckinger titled "The Biden Family's Strange Business History" was posted at politico.com on Aug. 3, 2019.
- Looking back to October 2022, a report by Iowa Senator Chuck Grassley titled "FBI Possesses Significant, Impactful, Voluminous Evidence of Potential Criminality in Biden Family Business Arrangements" was posted at grassley.senator.gov on Oct. 17, 2022.
- Looking back to September 2023, an article by Margot Cleveland titled "Biden Bribery Breadcrumbs Leave Only One Possible Conclusion: Deep-State Partisans Buried the Evidence" was posted at thefederalist.com on Sept. 6, 2023.

Biden family business

• An article by Timothy H.J. Nerozzi titled "Biden Ghostwriter Escapes Special Counsel Charges Despite Deleting Evidence" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

- An article by Kelly Laco and Morgan Phillips titled "Joe Biden Was the 'Enabler' for Foreign Deals With China and Other (Hunter's Ex-Business Partner Tony Bobulinski and Others Testify): He Sold 'His Brand' While Being 'Buffered' by a 'Complex Scheme' to Maintain Plausible Deniability" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Biden's DOJ Releases Photos From Hunter Biden's Phone Showing 'Apparent' Cocaine, Crack Cocaine [and Other Drug Paraphernalia]" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

FBI informant lied about Bidens – he will probably go to jail

• An article by Sarah Ewall-Wice titled "Former FBI Informant Charged With Lying About Hunter and Joe Biden Getting \$5 Million Bribes From Burisma – and Faces 25 Years in Prison" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

International abortion outlook

• An article by Andreas Wailzer titled "[Pro-Life Organization] '40 Days for Life' to Continue Prayer Vigils Outside German Abortion Mills Despite Proposed Restrictions" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Democratic Republic of Congo

- An article by Samba Cyuzuzo and Mayeni Jones titled "Democratic Republic of Congo Violence: Panic in Goma [a Town of 2 Million People] as M23 Rebels Advance" was posted at bbc.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Moses Sawasawa titled "Anti-Western Demonstrations in Democratic Republic of Congo as Fighting Escalates in East" was posted at africanews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Moses Sawasawa titled "Two South African Soldiers Killed by a Mortar Explosion in Eastern Congo Amid Unrest" was posted at africanews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

International news – miscellaneous

- An article by Garry Kasparov titled "Seeing North Korea Clearly" was posted at thebulwark.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Clare Marie Merkowsky titled "Trudeau's Canada Ranks Third on List of

Western Countries Persecuting Christians [U.S. Ranked First and U.K. Ranked Second]" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "Greek Parliament to Vote on Legalizing Same-Sex Marriage, First for Orthodox Country" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

• • • •

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Growing troubles for religions in U.S.

- An article by Mary Rooke titled "Latest Media Obsession [Blaming Conservative Social Media for Over 20 Bomb Threats at Schools] Exposes Leftist's Dreams of Weaponizing Government Against the Right' was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Jon Schweppe titled "Joe Biden's Latest Target Christian Colleges" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Katherine Hamilton titled "DOJ Uses KKK-Era Charge to Extend Prison Time for Pro-Life Activists" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Rabbi Files Lawsuit Against County Officials for Imposing Massive Fines Over Religious Gatherings [in Hawaii]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Unbelievable – Joe Biden talks about protecting democracy, but IGNORES Supreme Court

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Claudia Aoraha titled "Biden Tells 813,000 More Americans He Has Wiped Their Student Loan Debt: President Has Now Forgiven \$127 Billion for 3.5 Million Borrowers Even Though the Supreme Court Sank His First Bid" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Nov. 29, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Nick Allen titled "Biden Forgives Another \$4.8 Billion in Student Debt: President's Huge Plan to Go Around the Supreme Court Continues With Latest Wiping of Loans for 80,000 Borrowers" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Dec. 6, 2023.
- Looking back to January 2024, an article by Emily Goodin titled "Biden Cancels Even More Student Debt: Up to 6.9 Million Americans in SAVE Plan Who Received Less Than \$12,000 Will Have Their Loans Wiped If They Have Been Paying for 10 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Jan. 12, 2024.

• Looking back to January 2024, an article by Hank Berrien titled "Biden Ignores Supreme Court, Cancels Another 74,000 Student Loans" was posted at dailywire.com on Jan. 19, 2024.

• An article by Sarah Eqall-Wice titled "Biden Announces More Americans Could Have Their Student Loans Forgiven: Here's Who Would Qualify as the President Moves to Add to the \$136.6 Billion in Debt He Has Already Wiped" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

Here is the reason why Joe Biden prevaricates about the border crisis

• An article by Paul Bedard titled "Border Crisis Now No. 1 Reason People Don't Like Biden" was posted at washingonexaminer.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

George Soros poised to buy Audacy (second-largest radio company)

- An article by George Soros Fund Poised to Take Control of Nation's Second-Largest Chain of Radio Stations ['Audacy' Which Owns 220 Stations Nationwide Is Second to 'iHeartMedia']: 'This Is Scary'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by James Reinl titled "George Soros Poised to Control 220 Radio Stations Via \$400 Million Audacy Bailout, Stroking Fears of Progressive Billionaire Leading Second-Biggest U.S. Network During 2024 Election" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

Comments about government and corporate snooping

- An article by Kamal Sultan titled "Outrage as Biden Administration Admits Surveillance of Americans' Private Financial Transactions for Words Like 'MAGA,' 'Trump,' and 'Kamala,' in Wake of January 6 Riots With People Buying Bibles on Top of Their Watch List" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Editorial Board titled "Big Brother Biden Wants A.I. to Control What You Read, Say and Think" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Dominic Yeatman titled "One in 10 Vacation Rentals Is Fitted With Hidden Spy Cameras as Experts Reveal How to Spot the Devices Inside Chargers, Smoke Alarms and TV Sound Bars" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 12, 2024.

Comments about censorship

- An article by Kylee Griswold titled "Biden Cried 'Book Ban' Then Pressured Amazon to Ban His Opponents From World's Biggest Bookstore" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Oliver Darcy titled "Frustrated White House Sends Letter to Press Corps, Skewering Coverage of Biden's Handling of Classified Files [and Constant Evaluation of His

Age]" was posted at cnn.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

• An article by Tim Graham titled "PolitiFact Celebrates Checking Trump 1,000 Times" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

- An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "PolitiFact Has Fact-Checked Trump 1,000 Times Guess How Many Times They've Fact-Checked Biden [Barack Obama Had 603; Hillary Clinton Had 301; and Joe Biden Had 286]" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 15, 2024.
- An article by Frank Wright titled "Supreme Court to Hear Case on Biden Administration Censorship Collusion With Big Tech" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Two sources claim Trump won in 2020

- An article by Chris Talgo titled "Trump Likely Won the 2020 Election After All" was posted at theblaze.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Tom Ozimek titled "Mail-In Ballot Fraud Study Finds Trump 'Almost Certainly' Won in 2020" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

Will Biden stand up to the pressure and continue to support Israel?

- An article by Bryan Metzger titled "Biden's Biggest Problem in 2024 Isn't Age or a Shaky Moment, It's the War in Israel" was posted at businessinsider.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Reagan Reese titled "Biden Reportedly Calls Netanyahu An [Expletive] as Israel Support Begins to Crack" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Douglas Murray titled "Shameful Biden Tries to Reward Hamas Terror With a Palestinian State" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Muslim leader (Zainab Khan) – Muslim Americans must discourage anti-Semitism

• Looking back to October 2023, a video by Fox News titled "Zainab Kahn [Muslim American Leadership Alliance Founder]: I'm 'Appalled' by the Muslim American Response to War in Israel [Saying Many of the 'Protests' Are Not Peaceful, but Are Inflamed Riots – and That the American Muslim Community Should Do More to Discourage Anti-Semitism]" was posted at foxnews.com on Oct. 21, 2023.

Anti-Semitism – general

• An article by Noa Halff titled "Palestinian Owner of Somalian Mall in Minneapolis Bans the City's Jewish Mayor Jacob Frey From the Shopping Complex for Vetoing Cease Fire Resolution: 'I Thought You Were Just a Jew, but It Appears You Lean Towards the Other

Extreme' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.

ESG and **DEI**

- An article by Justin Bis titled "Voodoo Economics and Made-Up Property Rights Are the Next Frontier of ESG" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "Corporate America Is Starting to Shy Away From Woke Business as Backlash Mounts" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Micaela Burrow titled "Internal Documents Shed Light on Biden Admin's Plan to Impose DEI on Pentagon-Run Schools" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Senators' bill – Ukraine, Israel aid without border provisions

• An article by Kelly Laco titled "Senate Passes \$95 Billion Ukraine and Israel Aid Bill Without Border Provisions After All-Night Session: Speaker Mike Johnson Warns 'Insufficient' Package With \$14 Billion for Israel May Not Pass the House" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Mayorkas impeachment

- An article by Danielle Wallace titled "Mayorkas Ducks Responsibility on Border Crisis, Migrant Figures: 'Congress Is the Only One Who Can Fix This'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Morgan Phillips titled "House Republicans Vote to Impeach Alejandro Mayorkas on Second Attempt After Embarrassing Failure Last Week: Biden's DHS Secretary's 'High Crimes and Misdemeanors' Facilitating the Southern Border Crisis Will Now Be Referred to the Senate for Trial" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Rank-and-File DHS Officials Applaud Impeachment of Secretary Mayorkas" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Illegal immigration – Chinese migrants

- An article by Miles Dilworth titled "'We Cannot Vet Them All': Border Patrol Chief Warned Homeland Security Committee About Influx of Chinese Immigrants 'With Links to CCP' in Closed-Door Meeting Last Year" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter and Miles Dilworth titled "San Diego Border Agents Arrest 269 Chinese Migrants in a Single Day Amid Growing Concern Over Why So Many Are Flooding Into the U.S." was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Border Patrol Agents Record More Than 18,000

Encounters of Chinese Illegal Migrants in Just Four Months" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Illegal immigration – security risks entering country

- An article by Staff titled "Furious Arizona Border Rancher Slams Joe Biden for Using Migrant Crisis as a 'Political Football' and Warns Illegals Streaming Onto His Land Disguised in Camouflage Gear Could Be 'Terrorists'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Border Patrol Has Nabbed More Terror Watch-Listed Individuals in Last Four Months Than in Previous Years Combined" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Illegal immigration – general comments

- An article by J.D. Foster titled "Biden's Big Whopper [He Said: 'The Only Reason the Border Is Not Secure Is Donald Trump and His MAGA Republican Friends']" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Danielle Wallace titled "New York, Vermont, New Hampshire [295-Mile Strip Known as the Swanton Sector] See Record Illegal Border Crossings as More Migrants Enter Through Canada" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Jennie Taer titled "Number of Migrant Encounters at Southern Border Hits New January Record" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Boston Democrat City Council Member Julia Mejia Wants Suburbanites to House Illegals in Their Homes" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Laura Parnaby titled "Denver's Hospitals Are at Risk of Collapse Because of Migrant Crisis With One Health System Providing \$17 Million of Unpaid Care in Just Three Months" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Mairead Elordi titled "Denver Considers Allowing Non-Citizens to Be Cops, Firefighters" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Ian Hanchett titled "CNN's [David] Chalian: We Thought of Immigration as 'Right-Wing Echo Chamber' Issue Until Abbott Made Blue Areas Feel It' was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Covid – CDC drops isolation guidelines

• An article by Luke Andrews titled "CDC to Drop Five-Day Covid Isolation Guidelines for People Who Test Positive – After Nearly Four Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb.

13, 2024.

Covid vaccines – CDC recommends them

• An article by Erika Edwards titled "CDC May Recommend a Spring Covid Booster for Some Groups" was posted at nbcnews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Covid vaccines – some people are still skeptical

• An article by Staff titled "Frequent Covid Booster in Immuno-Compromised 'May Be Causing More Harm Than Benefit' – New Review Suggests" was posted at theepochtimes.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

Climate agenda – general

- An article by Thomas D. Williams titled "Biden: Climate Change Is [Existential Threat and] 'More Consequential' Than Nuclear War" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "[23] State Attorneys General to Biden: Stop the Climate Hysteria Nonsense and End the LNG [Liquefied Natural Gas] Pause" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Biden's Climate Agenda Will Cost Taxpayers Nearly \$800 Billion" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Nick Pope titled "New Report Finds Massive Problem With Key Green Tech Biden Is Counting On for Climate Agenda [Battery Energy Storage Systems Have Considerably High Defect Rates]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Climate agenda – making some people rich

• An article by Alana Goodman titled "John Podesta Was Behind Biden's Decision to Pause Natural Gas Exports, His Lobbyist Brother Stands to Benefit" was posted at freebeacon.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Climate agenda – Biden bypassing Congress on Kerry replacement

- An article by Jonathan Turley titled "Biden Hides His Climate Agenda From Congress and Voters [Bypassing Congress to Name John Podesta as a 'Coordinator' to Replace John Kerry as 'Climate Czar']" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Thomas Catenacci titled "Moderate Democrats Silent as Biden Skirts Senate Confirmation for John Kerry's Replacement [John Podesta]" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 11, 2024.

U.S. cuts coal – while China promotes coal

• Looking back to November 2023, an article by Harold Hutchison titled "'China's Not Doing Any of This Stuff': GOP Senator [Eric Schmitt of Missouri] Pours Cold Water on Biden's Climate Cooperation Effort With CCP" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 16, 2023.

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "U.S. Backing New Plan to Cripple Coal Industry at UN Climate Conference" was posted at dailycaller.com on Nov. 21, 2023.
- Looking back to December 2023, an article by Michael Dorgan titled "U.S. Commits to Shutting Down Its Coal Plants During COP28" was posted at foxnews.com on Dec. 2, 2023.

Fossil fuel – Biden's plan from day 1

• Looking back to March 2022, an article by Staff titled "[Journalist Dan] Bongino: Destruction of U.S. Fossil Fuel Has Been Biden Administration's 'Energy Suicide Plan' Since Day 1" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2022.

Comments – electric vehicles

- Looking back to June 2023, an article by Nick Pope titled "Biden Administration Hands Out \$1.7 Billion for Electric Buses Despite Their Propensity to Burst Into Flames" was posted at dailycaller.com on June 26, 2023.
- An article by Julianna Frieman titled "Biden Administration Announces \$1.5 Billion for Electric Buses" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Comments – pro-life

- Looking back to May 2023, an article by Mansur Shaheen titled "[Massachusetts] Doctors Perform World-First Brain Surgery on Baby With Deadly Genetic Disorder While It Is Still Inside Its Mom's Uterus" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on May 4, 2023.
- An article by Calvin Freiburger titled "Arkansas Pro-Lifers Mobilize to Defeat Radical Pro-Abortion Constitutional Amendment" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "There Is Still Much Hope for the Pro-Life Movement Despite Some Recent Failures" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments – pro-abortion

• An article by Zach Jewell titled "Democrat Leaders Push to Make Abortion 'The Pivotal Issue of 2024'" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

• An article by Emily Mangiaracina titled "Texas University [University of Houston] Puts Pro-Abortion 'Pagan' Statue on Display" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

• An article by Matt Lamb titled "Illinois Bill Could Imprison Parents for Not Helping Daughters Abort Their Grandchild" was posted at lifesitenews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Transgender – miscellaneous news

- An article by Rusty Weiss titled "[Famous Sportscaster] Bob Costas Takes Stand Against Men in Women's Sports: Common Sense Is 'Not Transphobic'" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by John Hanson titled "Male High Jumper Tops [New Hampshire] High School Girls' State Record" was posted at boundingintosports.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

Comments – U.S. dollar

• An article by Bethan Moorcraft titled "Russia's Vladimir Putin Claims the Biden Administration Is 'Killing' the U.S. Dollar by Using It as a Weapon – Says Even Its Allies Are Now 'Downsizing' the Dollar" was posted at moneywise.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Bank problems

• An article by Here's the Domino That Could Kick-Start Another Banking Crisis [Small and Mid-Sized Banks Have Outsized Investment in the Commercial Real Estate Sector]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 11, 2024.

After months of deception, Biden admitted the obvious about "Inflation Reduction Act"

- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.
- Looking back to March 2023, an article by Editorial Board titled "The Real Cost of the Inflation Reduction Act Subsidies: \$1.2 Trillion" was posted at wsj.com on March 24, 2023.
- An article by Kenneth Rapoza titled "How Biden's Signature Bill ['Inflation Reduction Act'] Will Subsidize Our Biggest Rivals [Especially China]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- Looking back to April 2023, an article by Jeff Ferry titled "Chinese Manufacturers Could Earn Up to \$125 Billion in U.S. Renewable Energy Tax Credits" was posted at prosperousamerica.org on April 18, 2023.
- An article by Staff titled "New Horizon Advisory Report Details Alarming Threat of

China's Stranglehold on Global Solar Market" was posted at prosperousamerica.org on Feb. 15, 2024.

Inflation

- An article by Shannon Thaler titled "U.S. Inflation Rose Hotter-Than-Expected in 3.1% in January [From 3.4% in December] Dimming Hopes for Fed Rate Cuts" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Neirin Gray Desai titled "Stubborn Inflation Causes Dow to Dive 700 Points Here Are the Items That Rose and Fell the Most Over the Past Year [5 Rising: Auto Insurance; Vet Services; Baby Food; Shelter; and Movies & Concerts 4 Falling: Eggs; Apples; Gas Airline Fares; and Used Cars]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Will Kessler titled "The 'Inflation Tax' Is Now Eating More of Americans' Wages Than at Any Point in Biden's Presidency" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Kelsi Karruli titled "Barista Sparks Fierce 'Tipflation' Debate After Slamming Customer Who Tipped Just 50 Cents on a 20-Drink Order" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

Finances

- An article by Eric Revell titled "Seattle's Minimum Pay Ordinance Hurting Delivery Drivers It Meant to Help" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Megan Henney titled "Mortgage Demand Tumbles as Interest Rates Rise to Highest Level Since December" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Ian Thomas titled "How Elon Musk's War on Delaware [After Delaware Chancey Court Decision Voided Musk's \$56 Billion Tesla Pay Package] Could Change the Way Corporations Make Some of Their Biggest Decisions" was posted at cnbc.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Noel Randewich titled "Nvidia Replaces [Google-Parent] Alphabet as Wall Street's Third Most Valuable Company" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Anna Tong and Krystal Hu titled "Peter Thiel's Founders Fund Made \$200 Million Crypto Investment Before Bull Run" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- A Reuters article by Alun John and Hannah Lang titled "Bitcoin Market Cap Crosses \$1 Trillion as Buyers Flood In" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police

Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

• An article by Greg Wehner titled "Texas Agency [Texas Alcoholic Beverage Commission] Says Mega-Church Shooting Highlights Damage Done by 'Defund Police' Movement' was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "[Moose Lake] Minnesota Votes to Disband Police Force to Face Staffing, Budgeting Shortfalls" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Comments – soft on crime

- An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Humiliation for Progressive Oakland DA Pamela Price as California Governor Gavin Newsom Sends His State Prosecutors In to Help Tackle Soaring Crime Her Woke Policies Are Blamed for Worsening" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Rachel Bowman titled "Pedophile Transgender Daycare Worker Avoids Jail After Sexually-Assaulting Baby While Changing Her Diaper" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.

Homicides

- An article by Madeline Hubbard titled "Woman Shot and Killed After She Opens Fire at Joel Osteen's Megachurch" was posted at justthenews.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Kate Anderson titled "Shooter Who Attacked Joel Osteen's Megachurch Had 'Palestinian' Sticker on Gun, Officials Say" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Steve Janoski titled "Authorities Reveal Motive Behind Deadly Kansas City Chiefs Parade Shooting [It Was a Personal Dispute That Exploded Into Violence] as Cops Say 2 Youngsters Among 3 Arrested" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Violence

- A video and an article by Mariane Angela titled "Video Shows Two Minneapolis High Schoolers Viciously Attacking Each Other as Teachers Try to Intervene" were posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- A video and an article by Will Potter titled "Fist Flight! Shocking Video Show Two Men in Mid-Air Brawl Aboard Southwest Airlines Flight From Oakland to Hawaii" were posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.

Theft

An article by Samantha May titled "Kia, Hyundai Thefts Surge in Kalamazoo Due to

Ignition Flaw Exposed on Social Media" was posted at wwmt.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Drug problems

• An article by Lewis Pennock titled "Portland Piously Sounded Alarm on Fentanyl Crisis – but Reality Is Junkies on Every Corner and Paramedics Taking Over 20 Minutes to Respond to Overdoses" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.

Homeless problem across America

• An article by Staff titled "Public Safety Concerns Around Homelessness in Chicago as Crisis Grows" was posted at abc7chicago.com on Feb. 15, 2024.

Using weapons to protect citizens

• An article by Ilan Hulkower titled "Burglary Suspects Arrested After Armed Citizens Took the Law Into Their Own Hands" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Black lives matter corporation – seeds of Marxism

- Looking back to June 2020, an article by Aaron Steinbuch titled "Black Lives Matter Co-Founder [Patrisse Cullors] Describes Herself as 'Trained Marxist'" was posted at nypost.com on June 25, 2020.
- An article by Robert Schmad titled "Black Lives Matter PAC Spent Most of Its Money in 2023 Paying Its Own Treasurer for 'Consulting'" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments about Taylor Swift and media

• An article by Eve Buckland titled "The Taylor Swift Effect! Super Bowl 2024 Watched by 39 Million Viewers (Up 6 Percent From Previous Year) After Singer Jetted Across the World to See Travis Kelce" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 12, 2024.

Comments – about corporate news media

- An article by Joseph Vazquez titled "Leftist Publications Twist Themselves Into Pretzels Trying to Spin Hot Bidenflation Report" was posted at newsbusters.org on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Media Blamed Racism for Jackie Robinson Statue Theft, It Was a Latino Metal Thief" was posted at frontpagemag.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jason Walsh titled "Watch Joy Behar: Trump Will Draft 'Young MAGA Guys' to Fight in Ukraine If He Wins" were posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Eve on the World-Feb-17-24

Famous liberal Harvard lawyer - Biden should have been indicted

• An article by Jason Cohen titled "'Got the Law Wrong': Alan Dershowitz Maintains Biden's 'Cognitive Skills' Meet Requirement for Charges" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

However, the counsel report = worse than indictment

• An article by Ryan Saavedra titled "Democrats Panic After Biden's Disastrous Press Conference: 'Worse Than an Indictment'" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

General public – has concerns about Biden's mental health

• An article by Nick Gilbertson titled "9 in 10 Americans Have Concerns About Biden's Physical, Mental Health" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Conservatives – react to special counsel report questioning Biden's mental ability

- An article by Editorial Board titled "Jill Biden and Democrats Committed Elder Abuse on Joe Now They Must Force Him to Step Aside" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by David Harsanyi titled "Either Biden Is An 'Elderly Man With a Poor Memory' or He Needs to Be Charged Pick One" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Tim Graham titled "Biden Must Be Hidden From an Apathetic Press" was posted at creators.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Kyle Morris titled "Obama's White House Physician [GOP Rep. Ronny Jackson of Texas] Says Special Counsel Report Proves Biden Has 'Serious Issues': 'Worse by the Day'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 10, 2024.

International media (telegraph.co.uk) – reacts to news about Biden's mental ability

- An article by Benedict Smith titled "'This Is the Worst Day of Joe Biden's Presidency' Democrats Admit' was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.
- A video and an article by Jamie Johnson titled "Watch: 'Time Is Ticking' If Democrats Want to Replace Blundering Biden" were posted at telegraph.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Douglas Murray titled "If Biden Is Unfit to Stand Trial, He's Unfit to Lead America" was posted at telegraph.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.

Democrats and media - react to special counsel report questioning Biden's mental ability

- An article by Matt Vespa titled "Liberal Media Goes Into Full Panic Mode Over Biden's Messy Presser About Special Counsel Report" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Jonathan Lemire and Elena Schneider titled "Age Isn't Just a Number, It's a Profound and Growing Problem for Biden" was posted at politico.com on Feb. 8, 2024.
- An article by Staff titled "Eight Words and a Verbal Slip Put Biden's Age Back at the Center of 2024" was posted at nytimes.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Gabriel Hays titled "David Axelrod [Brilliant Obama Campaign Adviser] Warns [That] Biden Presser 'Reinforces the Meme' That the President Is Too Old: 'Can't Unring the Bell'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Shannon Thaler titled "Rachel Maddow Suggests Joe Biden Isn't Too Old to Be President, Because 'He Rides a Bike'" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Will Potter titled "MSNBC's Rachel Maddow Is Mocked for Saying Joe Biden Isn't Too Old to Lead Because He 'Rides a Bike' After Bombshell Report That Found He Had 'Diminished Faculties'" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Are Democrats Taking a Biden Replacement More Seriously Now?" was posted at townhall.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- A video titled "'The View' Suggests Gavin Newsom or Kamala Harris Could Replace Biden as Democratic Nominee" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Filip Timotija titled "[Famous Sportscaster] Bob Costas Knocks Biden's 'Hubris' Campaign: He Must 'Be Shown the Door'" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Lauren Irwin titled "Hillary Clinton Says Biden's Age Is 'Legitimate Issue' but He Should 'Lean In' to Experience' was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Filip Timotija titled "Former FBI Official: Similarities Between Biden and Hillary Clinton Reports 'Nauseating'" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Kyle Olson titled "Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. Challenges Biden to Debate to Prove Cognitive Ability" was posted at themidwesterner.news on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Hanna Panreck titled "[MSNBC Host] Jen Psaki Hammers Media Coverage of Biden Special Counsel Report: [White House Aides Were] 'Banging Your Head Against a Wall' Over It]" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Stephen M. Lepore titled "Jon Stewart Skewers Biden Over His Shambolic Response to DOJ Report That Questioned the President's Mental Competency on His Return to

the Daily Show After 9 Years" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 12, 2024.

• An article by Virginia Kruta titled "[MSNBC Anchor] Joe Scarborough Works Overtime to Defend Gaping Holes in Biden's Memory" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 13, 2024.

- An article by Jason Cohen titled "'I Don't Want to Just Chuck Him Out': 'The View' Co-Hosts Spar Over Presidential Age Concerns" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Paul Farrell titled "Bumbling Biden Strikes Again: Moment President Goes on a Walkabout as He Introduces Jordanian King" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Mary Lou Masters titled "Bernie Sanders-Backed Group Joins Calls to Vote Against Biden in Michigan Primary" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Nikki Schwab titled "Nearly Half of All Voters Believe Joe Biden Could Be Replaced on the Democratic Ticket Due to Health Concerns, as Only a Third of Americans Believe 81-Year-Old President has the Mental and Physical Stamina to Be President" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 15, 2024.

Some people believe that Barack Obama is ready to push out Biden

• An article by Lauren Irwin titled "Texas Lt. Governor [Dan Patrick] Says It's Clear 'Democratic Deep State Run by Obama' Taking Biden Down" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Kamala Harris

- An article by Mark Hemingway titled "With Biden in Mental Decline, How Do You Solve a Problem Like Kamala Harris?" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Harold Maass titled "There's Been Almost No Talk About the Kamala Problem" was posted at theweek.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Dan McLaughlin titled "It's Time for a Serious Talk About Veep Kamala Harris" was posted at nypost.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Tara Suter titled "Harris 'Squarely' a Campaign Issue After Biden Special Counsel Report: Republican Strategist [Scott Jennings]" was posted at thehill.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Haisten Willis titled "Kamala Harris Challenges Robert Hur's Integrity in 'Politically Motivated' Biden Report" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Brandon Gillespie titled "Kamala Harris 'Ready to Serve' as Democrats

Sound the Alarm About Biden's Age" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

Democrats may be grooming Newsom

- Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.
- Looking back to October 2023, an article by John Hayward titled "Gavin Newsom Commits California to 'Cooperate With China on Climate Crisis" was posted at breitbart.com on Oct. 31, 2023.

Keep an eye on Michelle Obama

- Looking back to November 2023, an article by Jack Birle titled "Michelle Obama Withholds Endorsement of Biden 2024 Presidential Bid" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Nov. 14, 2023.
- An article by Noa Haiff titled "Former GOP Candidate Vivek Ramaswamy Claims Democrats Could Replace Biden With Michelle Obama as Las Vegas Odds Already Have Her as Third Most Likely to Win the Presidency [Following Trump and Biden, but] Ahead of Nikki Haley" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Christian Datoc titled "Democrats Replacing Biden With Michelle Obama a 'Ginned-Up Conspiracy Theory'" was posted at washingtonexaminer.com on Feb. 12, 2024.

Robert F. Kennedy Jr.

- An article by Rick Moran titled "The Third-Party Impact on the Presidential Election Has Never Been So Big" was posted at pjmedia.com on Feb. 11, 2024.
- An article by Jason Walsh titled "Bombshell Report Reveals Mayorkas' Personally Rejected RFK Jr. Secret Service Protection" was posted at dailyfetched.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Biden and Harris supporters and detractors

- An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "How Jill Biden and Aides Control Biden" was posted at frontpagemag.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Andrea Vacchiano titled "[Democratic Political Strategist] James Carville Says Biden Skipping Super Bowl Interview Is a 'Sign': 'No Other way to Read This'" was posted at foxnews.com on Feb. 10, 2024.
- An article by Kamal Sultan titled "San Francisco Tech Tycoons Are Pouring Money Into

Moderate Lawmakers' Election Campaigns in Bid to Unseat Progressives They Blame for Destroying City" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 10, 2024.

- An article by Spencer Lindquist titled "Biden Administration Pours \$1 Million Into Studies Aimed at Denying There Are Only Two Genders" was posted at dailywire.com on Feb. 14, 2024.
- An article by Geoff Earle titled "Is Your Memory Still That Hazy, Joe? Biden Tore Into Special Counsel Robert Hur for 'Daring' to Bring Up His Late Son Beau [Sources Say Biden Brought It Up While Trying to Recall Events After 2015]" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 14, 2024.

Comments – conservatives

• An article by Robert Schmad titled "Here's How Major Charities Are Blacklisting Conservative Groups, Cutting Them Off From Donations [by Tagging Them as 'Hate' Groups]" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

Even if you hate Trump – doesn't the double standard trouble you?

- Looking back to August 2023, a video titled "24 Straight Minutes of Democrats Denying Election Results" was posted at rumble.com on Aug. 2, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Wendell Husebo titled "Democrats Denied Election Results 150+ Times Before Trump Was Indicted for Challenging Election" was posted at breitbart.com on Aug. 15, 2023.
- Looking back to August 2023, an article by Liberal Lawyer Alan Dershowitz titled "Trump's Persecution Is an Affront to Biblical Justice" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 26, 2023.

Threats to use 14th Amendment – to keep Trump off ballot

• An article by M.D. Kittle titled "States Dumping Trump From Ballots Would Spell Disaster for the Republic, and SCOTUS Knows It" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

Trump – ready to forgive Bud Light

• An article by Bethan Sexton titled "Trump Calls Time on Bud Light Boycott and Says It's Paid the Price for Partnership With Dylan Mulvaney – and Says Parent Company Anheuser-Busch Is a 'Great American Brand' That Deserves a 'Second Chance' "was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 7, 2024.

• An article by Staff titled "[Federalist Editorial Director Kylee] Griswold: Sorry, Trump, Bud Light Deserves to Be Boycotted Into Oblivion" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.

More comments about Trump

- An article by Christian Toto titled "[Actor] Michael Rapaport: I'm Sorry for Believing [2017 Charlottesville] 'Very Fine People' Trump Lie" was posted at hollywoodintoto.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Margot Cleveland titled "Democrats Spun Biden's Classified Documents as 'Six Items' but Special Counsel Report Reveals It Was 300-Plus [in Case You Forgot, the Media Smeared Trump for '300 Classified Documents']" was posted at thefederalist.com on Feb. 9, 2024.
- An article by Matt Margolis titled "There's An 'Impeachment Bomb' Against Trump Buried in the Ukraine Funding Bill" was posted at pimedia.com on Feb. 12, 2024.
- An article by Wendell Husebo titled "Prosecutors Reportedly Met With Biden Admin Before 3 Trump Indictments" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

General interest

- An article by Kelly Hayes titled "Super Bowl 2024 Was the Most-Watched TV Broadcast Since the Moon Landing" was posted at fox5ny.com on Feb. 13, 2024.
- An article by Breck Dumas titled "Does ChatGPT Give Better Career Advice Than Your Boss? Nearly Half of Gen Z Says Yes" was posted at foxbusiness.com on Feb. 14, 2024.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

An article by Hannah Nightingale titled "Michelle Obama Surges, Now Ahead of Nikki Haley in 2024 Presidential Betting Averages as Biden Mental Decline Worries Grow" was posted at thepostmillennial.com on Feb. 9, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

The following figures are tallied according to a RealClearPolitics average of betting websites.

- 1. Donald Trump 43.2 percent
- 2. Joe Biden 29.3 percent
- 3. Michelle Obama 8.8 percent
- 4. Gavin Newsom -5.7 percent
- 5. Nikki Haley 4.2 percent
- 6. Kamala Harris 3.5 percent
 - 7. Robert F. Kennedy Jr. 3.0 percent
 - 8. Glenn Youngkin 1.0 percent
 - 9. Joe Manchin -1.0 percent

An article by Kelsi Kamuli titled "Psychologist Reveals the Very Common Habits That Can Increase Your Risk of Dementia as You Age – and Details the Simple Steps You Can Take to Keep Your Brain Healthy" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on Feb. 16, 2024. Following are excerpts of the article.

1. Not exercising 1. Schedule regular exercise

Drinking too much booze

Not regulating your stress levels

Eating a poor diet

4.

5

6.

- 2. Lack of sleep Schedule enough sleep (on a regular pattern)
- Isolating yourself 3. Socialize in person with your favorite people 3.
 - 4. Cut down your alcohol consumption

 - 5 Choose a healthy diet
 - Learn to "be flexible with your reactions"

Looking back to October 2015, an article by Danny Vinik titled "Obama's Effort to 'Nudge' America" was posted at politico.com on Oct. 15, 2015. Following are excerpts of the article.

For the past year, the Obama administration has been running an experiment: Is it possible to make policy more effective by using psychology on citizens?

The nickname is "nudging"—the idea that policymakers can change people's behavior just by presenting choices or information differently. The classic example is requiring people to opt out of being an organ donor, instead of opting in—when they sign up for a driver's license. Without any change in rules, the small tweak has boosted the number of registered organ donors in many states.

Nudging has gained a lot of high-profile advocates, including behavioral-law guru Cass Sunstein and former budget czar Peter Orszag. Not everyone likes the idea – "the behaviorists are saying that you, consumer, are stupid," said Bill Shughart, a professor of public choice at Utah State University – but President Obama was intrigued enough that he actually hired Sunstein (a law professor at Harvard who co-wrote the best-known book about the topic, "Nudge").

The president officially adopted the idea last year when he launched the White House's Social and Behavioral Science Team (SBST), a cross-agency effort to bring behavioral science research into the policymaking process. Now the team has published its first annual report on this experiment.

How did it go? Mostly, the efforts appear to have worked, though it's hard to know how much

impact they'll have. In part this is because the SBST's efforts are small – just 15 proof-of-concept projects in its first year – and limited by agencies and laws in how bold they could be. The SBST team's report – 13 of it projects worked; one didn't; and one was hard to tell.

That's a good result for a small and inexpensive office. But when it comes to whether behavioral economics could offer a new tool to push Americans towards different choices in big-ticket areas like healthcare (or whether Americans would actually want that), that evidence is still out.

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

Looking back to August 2022, an article Staff titled "The Best (and Worst) Nudges, According to 'Center for Health Incentives and Behavioral Economics' [CHIBE] Affiliates" was posted at chibe.upenn.edu on Aug. 2, 2022. Following are excerpts of the article.

One of the tools behavioral economists use to influence people's behavior is a nudge. What exactly is a nudge? Richard Thaler, PhD, and Cass Sunstein, JD, are credited with popularizing the term in their book "Nudge" by saying: "A nudge, as we will use the term, is any aspect of the choice architecture that alters people's behavior in a predictable way without forbidding any options or significantly changing their economic incentives. To count as a mere nudge, the intervention must be easy and cheap to avoid. Nudges are not mandates. Putting fruit at eye level counts as a nudge. Banning junk food does not."

• Shivan Mehta (MD, MBA) said one of his favorite nudges is leveraging social norms to reduce energy consumption, like those utility bills that note how much energy your household is using compared to other households in the area.

"It is low cost to administer and effective at behavior change, but also user friendly," Dr. Mehta said. "When I look at my energy bill, I always look to see how I compare to my neighbors."

• Gretchen Chapman (PhD) mentioned that leveraging social norms was one of her favorite nudges.

"My vote is for social norms because once established, they have a powerful effect on behavior," Dr. Chapman said. "I notice that I never wear a mask to staff meetings, because no one else is wearing one. But I frequently wear one at faculty meetings, because many other people are wearing them. The risk of transmission is similarly low at these different meetings, but without even deliberating, I tend to mimic what others are doing."

• Amol Navathe (MD, PhD) said his least favorite nudge is the auto-play feature that YouTube and Netflix use, because it works against personal choice.

"As soon as you pause, it starts playing something for you and doesn't give time for a conscious choice to be made, "Dr. Navathe said. "It's pernicious behavioral economics design!"

 \bullet \bullet \bullet \bullet

Isaiah 55:6-11—"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."